Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Adoption & Fostering service
Your request for information has now been considered. 
Please see the attached document.
The Council does not have to respond to the request under section 12 of the FOI Act if it would take over 18 hours to provide you with the information. Some information would require us to manually interrogate hundreds of records at 10-15 minutes each. We have provided you with the information that we can retrieve within the 18 hours and hope this is helpful. Alternatively you could refine your request. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need help in doing that. Some contact details for staff have also been withheld.  Under the provisions of section 40(2) of the FOI Act we cannot release this information to you as it is someone else’s personal data. To do so would be unfair, and would breach the Data Protection Act 1998 and this letter therefore acts as a section 17.1 refusal for the withheld data.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

